## CITY OF MERCED Development Services

TO: Bicycle Advisory Commission

FROM: Michael Hren, AICP, Principal Planner

DATE: December 12, 2017

SUBJECT: Report from Commissioner Hicks on strategy meeting with City Planning,

**Engineering and Public Works Departments** 

## **BACKGROUND**

At the Bicycle Advisory Commission (BAC) meeting of December 12, 2017, Commissioner Hicks was empowered to meet with City Staff regarding Complete Streets.

## **DISCUSSION**

Commissioner Hicks will provide an update regarding the strategy meeting. Among the items discussed at that meeting was a potential pilot project for a six to eight block area in Merced to improve the roadway to a higher standard of complete streets with a focus on cyclist improvements.

## **ACTION**

Provide staff with preferred locations for a potential Pilot Project, as well as guidance on the most important improvements to include in such a project.